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7 January: monthly meeting of the Friends 

of Saint Angela. A time for reflection and 

adoration in the chapel followed by 

refreshments and chat. 

 

        

 

 

****** 
 

19 January: a group of children from the Scuola Infanzia of the Ursulines of St Charles in 

Milan, with two teachers, accompanied by Mother Angela from the Mericianum visited the casa. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

****** 

Sometimes different people, alone or in twos or threes, or groups visit the casa even when we 

are not there, like this group who left this prayer to Saint Angela: 

Dear Saint Angela, we are the children of the first class in the school “Angela Merici” in 

Desenzano, who have come so as to know you better, because we see your statue every day in 

the garden of our school. Look after us always! 
 

****** 
 

 

 

27 January: a group of about 50 pilgrims 

who, as every 27 January, make the 

pilgrimage around Desenzano and 

Brescia, began the day in Le Grezze. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Afterwards at 10.30: solemn Mass in the Duomo, celebrated by the Bishop and in the presence 

of the civil authorities, followed by greetings from the Bishop and refreshments in the 

courtyard with beautiful sunshine. 

 

 

17.00: solemn Mass in the parish followed by 

adoration in thanksgiving for Saint Angela. 

 

 

21.00: a concert in honour of Saint Angela by 

the Philarmonic Orchestra of Desenzano in the church of Saint Angela at Le 

Grezze. 

 

28 January:  solemn Mass in the church of Saint Angela followed by lunch in the parish hall. 

 

In the afternoon Bishop Pedro Woltan from Uruguay,  

came to visit the casa with Matteo, a friend of 

Saint Angela from Brescia. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sisters Armida and Patrizia 


